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Our Learning Adventure 
Autumn Term 2 

 
In nursery, we talk to the children about ‘going on an adventure’. This relates to the 
learning that they will be doing through their play. This term we will be going on the 
following adventures: 
 

 
This half term we will be looking at ‘What do we all celebrate?’. We 
will be looking at events such as Remembrance Day, Diwali, our 
birthdays and Christmas. You could talk about the things that you 
celebrate at home and share pictures of this with us on Tapestry.  

 
 

Our core story this half term is ‘The Colour Monster’. We will be 
thinking about how we feel and the different emotions that we 
have. You can talk to your child about their emotions and what 
colour they are.   
If you do not have the book, you can watch the story on the 
following link https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZN2js7_PSwE 

 
We will be looking at counting up to 5 and beyond, as well as 
counting objects. You can support your child in doing this by 
singing counting songs, recognising numbers around us, 
counting out how many tins you have bought at the shop and 
even counting the steps you take upstairs. You can also access 

lots of ideas on Numberblocks 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episodes/b08bzfnh/numberblocks 
 

In nursery we use an online learning platform called 
Busy Things. This fabulous resource has fun and very 
easy activities for children to independently access, 
which support learning across all areas of the Early 

Years curriculum. You also have access to this resource at home. Just go 
to http://www.busythings.co.uk to access the site, you will simply require the ‘at 
home’ log in which we will be sending to you via email. We hope you have fun with 
your child and find accessing this resource, useful to support their ongoing learning.  
 

 
Don’t forget that you can tell us about what your child is are learning at home using 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZN2js7_PSwE
https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episodes/b08bzfnh/numberblocks
http://www.busythings.co.uk/

